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Elks Care  Elks Share 

Our Exalted Ruler 
 

With the recent rain along with warmer temperatures, everything is blooming and making 
us think about getting outdoors to enjoy time with family and friends. 
 

Ricky and Patty Jacques have been hard at work with their mowers, getting our grounds 
ready for outdoor activities and rentals.  They also cleaned up the patio area and got the 
tables and umbrellas up.  It is all ready for our annual Deck Opening on Saturday, June 
16th.  Bruce Horn and the House Committee have planned a very entertaining time for all 
of us with music, food, raffles, and games!!  (See the flyer on page 4.)   
 

Our new (slightly used) tent is in place and looks great!  It is a bit larger than the previous 

 

one which was destroyed by Hurricane Irene last year.  We had help from Troop Master Jeff Hatch and his 
Cub Scouts who cleaned the picnic area and moved the tables under the tent ~ kudos to them!! 
 

I would like to thank the officers (Ken Brown, Bruce Horn, Garry Allard, Tracie & Ken Kirby, and Bob Libby) 
for conducting the service on Mother’s Day.  A great job done by all.  Kudos to Val & Bill Kincaid and Deb 
Miller for doing a great job cooking and setting up the buffet breakfast for our guests. 
 

What a fun time we had at the Charity Dance.  Bob Libby printed pictures, if requested put them in frames 
for the guests.  Garry Allard ran the 50/50 “Chuck ‘O Luck” game, and everyone placed their bets and 
cheered on their favorite Jockey!!.  The only “filly” in the field won - way to go Long Island Lolita (Linda 
Grant).  Deb Brooks won the best hat contest with her lavishly decorated hat!!  To those who were unable 
to attend but sent in donations to the Charity Fund, I truly appreciate your generosity and support. 
 

On May 8th the House Committee hired Peter Marcoux as our new Manager.  He has only been on the job 
for a couple of weeks, but has made quite an impression with the House Committee, the membership and 
the Officers.  Please be sure to say hello to Peter the next time you are in the lounge!!   
 

On Friday May 11th Deb Miller, Drug Awareness Chairperson and I joined Police Officers and School      
officials at the Dover Middle School for the Dare Program Graduation.  Police Chief, Anthony F. Colarusso, 
Jr. spoke to the audience of the good work the Dover Elks do and the support we have always shown to the 
Dare and Youth to Youth programs.  After his introduction, Deb shared information regarding the Elks Drug 
Awareness Program and how it goes hand-in-hand with the Dare Program and the vast information that is 
available to everyone on our website.  I spoke about the Elks Drug Awareness Essay and Poster contests, 
and Deb assisted me as we presented certificates and gift cards to the top three participants of the Lodge’s 
Drug Awareness Poster Contest.  The other 17 participants also received certificates for participating in the 
contest. 
 

We had 22 members come up to the State Convention at Attitash this year and I would like to thank every-
one who made or brought food for the hospitality room.  And to Linda Grant and Susan Corriveau ~ thank 
you for the decorations!!  We hosted a couple of Bingo Games on Friday night and Garry ran the Chuck O 
Luck for chances on the picnic basket (which was donated by Susan Corriveau).  We raised $241 that will 
be donated to ENF !!   
 

June 3rd is Old Timer’s Day ~ see the list on page 3!  At the June 13th meeting we will be holding an initia-
tion for new members.  Please join us as we welcome them to our lodge. 
 

Until next month, take care and be well!!    
In Elkdom,  Barbara Allard 
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LODGE COMMITTEES 
 

AMERICANISM   Pam Potter 
ACCIDENT PREVENTION   Garry Allard 

AUDITING/ACCOUNTING   Robert Libby, PER 
COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES    

DRUG AWARENESS PROGRAM   DIANE “Deb” Miller 
ELKS NATIONAL FOUNDATION    Joe Marshburn, PER, HLM 

FLAG DAY COORDINATOR   Ken Kirby 
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS    Allan Trombley PER 
HOOP SHOOT COORDINATOR   ROBERT LIBBY, PER 

INDOCTRINATION COOR    Kenneth Brown, PER, HLM 
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS    Allan Trombley PER 

WEBMASTER    Allan Trombley PER 
LAPSATION COORDINATOR   Val Kincaid 

LODGE ACTIVITIES   Marla Freeman 
MEMBERSHIP   Tracie Kirby 

NATIONAL VETERANS SERVICE   Kenneth Brown, PER, HLM 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR   Barbara Allard 

PARLIAMENTARIAN    Paul Vatcher PER HLM 
SOCCER SHOOT COORDINATOR    

OFFICERS 
 

Exalted Ruler Barbara Allard 
Est. Leading Knight Ken Kirby 
Est. Loyal Knight Robert Libby, PER 
Est. Lecturing Knight VACANT 
Secretary    Tracie Kirby  
Treasurer   Bob Walker, PER 
Esquire   Ken Brown PER 
Tiler   Linda Grant 
Chaplain   Colby McDonald,  PER 
Inner Guard   Roger Ward 
 

TRUSTEES 
 

Merle Wentworth (5), Frank Santin (4), Bruce Horn (3), 
Garry Allard (2), David Sullivan (1) 

 

George Kageleiry LM 
Everett L. Crockett LM 
Terence F. Casey LM 
Michael P. Casey HLM 
Peter L. Jacques LM 
Richard L. Jacques HLM 
Paul H. Vatcher HLM 
Howard Marshburn, HLM 
Robert S. MacDonald LM 
Harold M. Frank PDD  LM 
Frank Napolitano LM 
Brian J. McGlone 
Robert L. Moore HLM 
Kenneth W. Brown HLM 
Dennis Dionne 

HOUSE COMMITTEE  
 

Manager:  Peter Marcoux 
 

Members: Clark Corson, Co-Chair, Valerie Kincaid, 
Secretary, Bruce Horne, Linda Grant, Sue Corriveau, Sid 
Mackey, and Greg Thayer 

Sick List 
 

Terence Casey PER LM 
Jim Servetas LM 
Russell Crockett 

 

Riverside Rest Home 
Ed Boudette 
Gerry Lawlor 

 

Anyone knowing of a Brother or 
Sister Elk who is ill, in the hospital 
or in a rest home, should notify the 
Leading Knight, Lodge Secretary or 

the Lodge Manager. 

SICKNESS AND DISTRESS 

2011-2012 
GRAND EXALTED RULER 

DAVID R CARR 
 

2011-2012 
ELK OF THE YEAR 
TRACIE KIRBY 

 
2011-2012 

OFFICER OF THE YEAR 
KEN KIRBY 

 
2011-2012 

CITIZEN OF THE YEAR 
BARBARA ALLARD 

THE VACANT CHAIR 
 

With great sadness, we formally announce the passing of our departed brothers.  Robert MacDonald, PER, LM, born on August 24, 
1924 passed away on May 3, 2012.  He was proposed by Everett Merryfield and was initiated on February 23, 1975.  Edward Harrity, 
LM, born on January 30, 1924, passed away on May 19, 2012.  He was proposed by John McDonough and was initiated on June 9, 

1990.  All of us within the Lodge convey our sincere condolences to the families and friends of our departed brothers.  A memorial donation will 
be sent to the Elks National Foundation in their name. 

KUDOS TO: 

Val and Bill Kincaid and Deb Miller for cooking the Moth-
er’s Day Breakfast. 

All the members who attended the State Convention and 
to those who donated food items and decorations!! 

To everyone involved in keeping the Lodge open during 
our transition period!!   

NEWS FROM DOVER EMBLEM CLUB #4   Pat Jacques, Correspondence Secretary  
 

Installations were held in Franklin #105, Nashua #170, and Rochester #40 recently.  Pat and Rachel attended the Franklin ceremo-
ny where the Supreme President and Supreme Marshall, both from Newton MA conducted the installation in Franklin.  Eileen and 
Judie joined them at the other two installations.  Four members attended the State meeting which was held in Lebanon (#358) and 

brought the raffle item to be donated to help raise money for the scholarship that is given out in June.  Pat, Rachel, Eileen and Judie all won gifts 
at the meeting.   
 

Calendar winners from Dover Emblem included Rachel St. Lawrence, Phyllis Vatcher, Deb MacDonald, Mona Chadbourne, Judy Caron, and Kay 
Melitus.  Elk winners were:  Chris & Wendy Bubar, Susan Poulin, Brian Duffy, Bruce Horn, Charlie McKeel, Doc Moore ($300), and David Vachon 
($100).  Thank you to everyone who participated ~ and congratulations to everyone that won!! 
 

A few Emblem members attended the Elks Mother’s Day Service and Breakfast.  And as always, a job well done… 
 

Pat Jacques was installed as Trustee at the May meeting.  Pat and Rachel are working on the June Outing on Wednesday June 20th. Watch for 
more information in the Emblem newsletter.  A Mother’s Service was also held during this meeting.  Members spoke on what they remembered 
and cherished about their mothers.  Deb MacDonald won the Pot of God and donated it to the  Honor Flight New England jug.  Pat Marshburn 
won the door prize.   State Convention is in Nashua on June 8, 9, and 10. 

 

Ronald A. Perreault 
Robert C. Walker 
George E. Morancy LM 
Colby W. McDonald 
Eliot Wyman 
Jay Merryfield 
Allan R. Trombley 
Lawrence Hart  
Kevin M. Manley 
Roberto Rosa-Miranda 
Patrick Howard 
Daniel Brunette 
William Kincaid 
Robert Libby 
 

PAST EXALTED RULERS 
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Spouse Birthdays 
 

Dottie Emerson 
Anita MacNeil 
Anita Pevine 

June Anniversaries 
 

Eugene & Simone Beliveau 
John & Collette Cincotta, LM 

Dean & Elaine Gould 
Gerald & Donna James, Sr. 

Ken & Tracie Kirby 
Joe & Pat Marshburn, PER, HLM 

Michael & Maryce McConnell 
George & Gracie Vokey 

This coupon entitles the bearer to one drink, courtesy of the 
Dover Lodge of Elks, during your birthday month (note 
expiration date). You must be a member in good standing 
of Dover #184,  and present this completed coupon to the 
bartender upon ordering. 
 

      
 Member Name  Member Number 
 
Month and Day of Birth     
 

Coupon expires June 30, 2012 & will be verified by Secretary. 

GRILLE OPERATING HOURS (at Bartender’s discretion) 

Sun, Mon, Tues, & Thurs,   11:00 a.m.  to 9:00 p.m. 
Wednesday 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
Friday  11:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m. 
Saturday 10:00 a.m. to   9:00 p.m. (no function) 

JUNE  BIRTHDAYS 

10 Louis J Henry 
 John E MacLatchy 
 David R Pierce 
11 Daryl J Caron, LM 
12 Rudolph N Caron, LM 
 James Fraser 
13 Charles Manes, LM 
14 Edward H Buell 
 Neil L Henrikson, PER, LM 
15 Peter MacDonald 
 John A Veinott, LM 
16 Arthur L Anderson, LM 
 John E Leavitt, LM 
17 Dana W Moore 
 Roberto Rosa-Miranda, PER 
18 Terence F Casey, PER, LM 
 David L Royer, LM 
19 John F Lizotte 

19 Andrew P Zevetchin 
20 Harry T Brown 
21 Thomas Hass 
 Kenneth L Tibbetts 
22 Edward J. Murphy, Jr. 
23 Robert W. Burke 
 Frank Kleczek 
24 Bruce Brennan 
25 Ronald E Brown, LM 
 Robert W Larochelle, LM 
26 George E Hickman, LM 
 Paul A Rose 
29 Pauline A Brown 
 Steven Dolliver, Sr. 
 Raymond J Keefe, LM 
 Richard E Keefe, LM 
30 Anthony A Arseneault, LM 
 William L Jacques, Sr., LM 

1 Aaron D Murray 
 Stephen H White 
2 Robert D Dore 
3 Joseph E Alty Jr., LM 
 Paul R Cox, LM 
 Gary Glovinski 
 David D Sherman 
4 Earl Gaudet 
 Kenneth P Osbon 
 C William Willey, Jr., LM 
5 George R Ouellette, LM 
6 Raymond S Doyon 
 Robert W Gage 
7 Lloyd M Daudelin, HLM 
 Nicholas R Glidden 
 Frank R Santin, Jr. 
8 James L Kidney, Sr. LM 
9 Gary K Stacy 

ATTENTION GOLFERS!!!! 
Starting Friday, June 1st  ~  Closest to the Pin Returns!! 

(Weather Permitting) 
Friday Evenings, 5:30—8:00  ~  3 Balls for $1.00 

Clubs are available, but feel free to bring your own!! 

Did you know that members receive a discounted rate on our 2 function rooms and the picnic 
area???  For Facility Rentals   Call   603-969-4523  or  E-mail  doverelkrentals@comcast.net 

Corey   Canning 5 

Stephen   Clifford 5 

David   Cummings 5 

Philip E Dirck 5 

Marla   Freeman 5 

David   Hoffman 5 

Stephen C Huppe 5 

Patricia E Jacques 5 

John   Mc Cormick 5 

Mary E Moore 5 

Denis   Moore Jr 5 

Kathleen   Morancy 5 

Raymond F Poirier 5 

Janice   Rosa-Miranda 5 

Jeffrey W Savage 5 

Concetta   Stracuzzi 5 

Carlton   Wilkinson 5 

Patrick D Chapman 10 

Louis J Henry 10 

Peter   MacDonald 10 

Carol   Marouthis 10 

Janice M Murray 10 

Heather A Rohan 10 

Shaun R Shea 10 

Pauline A Brown 15 

Steven   Dolliver Sr 15 

William C Kincaid PER 15 

Wayne M Learnard 15 

John F Makosky 15 

Seth M Perkins 15 

Gerald L Smith 15 

Duane R Dubois 20 

Joseph A Fitzpatrick 20 

Michael   Gagnon 20 

Carl 0 Nelson 20 

William V Vogler 20 

Raymond S Doyon 25 

Jahn H Janetos 25 

Daniel R Lapointe 25 

Dana P Martel 25 

George E Mc Allister 25 

Thomas W McDonough 25 

Denis L Moore 25 

John M Mousette 25 

Gregory S Norris 25 

Ronald A Perreault PER 25 

Herbert   Schindler 25 

Kenneth L Tibbetts 25 

Timothy   Verrill 25 

Ronald J Weeden 25 

Raymond E Allen 30 

Paul W Bowen LM 30 

James A Daigle 30 
David M Davis 30 
William   Emerson 30 
Keith E Jablonski 30 
Lawrence D Johnson 30 
Donald P Murphy LM 30 
Patrick M Murray 30 
Paul H Dachsteiner LM 35 
Lloyd M Daudelin HLM 35 
Alfred R Demers LM 35 
Robert A Gray 35 
Robert A Herron LM 35 
Merrick E Lane 35 
Richard P Libby LM 35 
Edward A Pevine LM 35 
Alan C Pike 35 
Paul J Sevigny Sr LM 35 
James B Shanklin LM 35 
Roland L Talon LM 35 
Richard C Weeks LM 35 
Robert H Wilson LM 35 
William J Belanger LM 40 
James D Casey LM 40 
John E Conner 40 
James L Dunton LM 40 

Harold M Frank PDD PER LM  40 

William L Jacques Sr Lm 40 

James M McLin Lm 40 

Dana   Palmer Sr 40 

James J Parcell Jr Lm 40 

Thomas F Parks Jr Lm 40 

James E Tuttle 40 

John A Veinott Lm 40 

Neil L Henrikson PER LM    45 

Roger   Landry Lm 45 

George N Verville Lm 45 

John E Ward Lm 45 

Robert J McCann Lm 50 

George   Angelopoulos LM      55 

Peter   Kageleiry LM 55 

Irving G Mc Gowan LM 55 

Laurence E Redden LM 55 

John N Tsimekles LM 55 

Thomas P Munson LM 60 

2012 OLD TIMER’S DAY 

Please join our fellow members (97 
of them!) on Sunday, June 3rd at 

1:00pm as they celebrate a milestone 
in their Elk membership.   

The presentation of pins will  
commence following the meal of 

grilled chicken breast, potato,  
veggies, rolls, and dessert. 



JUNE  2012 
Visit us on Facebook (search for Dover Elks Lodge # 184) 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 2 

3 
Old Timer’s Day 

Dinner 1:00pm 

4 5 6 
Board of Director’s 

Meeting 7pm 

7 8 9 

10 11 
House  

Committee  
Meeting 6:30pm 

12 13 
Lodge Meeting 

Initiation 
7pm 

14 15 16 
DECK OPENING 

Get your raffle 
tickets NOW!!! 

17 
Father’s Day 

BBQ  1pm 

18 19 20 21 22 23 
Spaghetti Dinner 

5:30 pm 
ENF Gratuity Grant 

Awards 

24 25 26 27 
Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

28 29 30 

For hall rentals call  
603-969-4523  or email 

doverelkrentals@comcast.net 

Deck Opening Raffles: 
BBQ Gas Grill 

Fire Pit 
Red Sox Tickets 

 
Tickets are on sale NOW 

$1 each or 6 for $5 


